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16th September 2022 

 

 

  Dear Parents and Carers 

Despite the mixed weather this 

week the children and staff have 

been settling into their class 

routines and fully embracing 

their learning and their new 

topics.  

 

 

  

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Monday 19th September 2022 Bank holiday for Queen’s funeral  

24th-28th Oct 2022 October half term  

31st Oct 2022 Inset day – No children in school  
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Year 1 enjoying some football during PE 
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Year 3 enjoyed making clay pots this week and writing Stone Age stories.  
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Year 3 have shared their thoughts below 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Smoothing the 

cracks in the clay  

pot was satisfying 

Gracie   

I found the clay pots 

difficult, but I kept 

trying 

 Rex   

I liked making 

the dots on 

the pot  

Arissa  
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Mrs Hopton has provided the joke this week 
 

 

Q. What’s faster, cold or hot? 

A. Hot, because you can catch a cold.  
 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes  

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn  

 Executive Headteacher  

I enjoyed making 

the patterns on my 

pot  

Sienna LB    

I liked 

moulding 

the clay  

Violet  


